February Newsletter

Division 9

DUES!!!!

If you have yet to pay your dues you are deemed a delinquent club. Please get your dues in as soon as possible!! As of February 1st, 2018 unpaid clubs are suspended. (Keep in mind if dues aren't paid you CAN NOT attend District Convention. Also you can attend Spring Rally but you cannot vote!)

District Convention

Will be held on March 16-18, 2018 in Lexington, Kentucky at the *Griffin Gate Marriott Resort & Spa*.

This years Keynote speaker will be Judson Laipply, *The Evolution of Dance*.

I cannot wait to see you all there!!!

Running for LT. Governor

To run for Lt. Governor you must attend my Spring Rally. You will briefly state why you should be the 2018-2019 Division 9 Lt. Governor and then the two delegates from each club in attendance will vote on who they think should be the Lt. Governor. (If you plan on running for Lt. Governor please email me.)

Running for Office

(Governor, Secretary, or Treasurer)

You MUST attend District Convention to run for an office.

For more information about running for these positions please email me:

katelyn@ktkey.org

Spring Rally

My spring rally will be held on <u>March 10, 2018</u> at Powell County High School <u>700 W College Ave, Stanton, KY 40380</u>. (Please RSVP through the email listed above or below)

Anyone wishing to run for Lt. Governor MUST attend Spring Rally.

Before you arrive at Spring Rally be sure to have two delegates and your clubs "Most Outstanding Key Clubber" chosen.

The most outstanding Key Clubber is someone in your club who has done the most community service, be the best role model for the club, etc.

If you all have any more questions feel free to email me!

katelyn@ktkey.org